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“Love learning together. 
Love each other and our community. 

Love ourselves.” 
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

Head Teachers Comments 
An update regarding a staffing change to next year. Ms Crewdson 
will be leaving us in a couple of weeks to take up a position at 
another school. She has supported so many children during her 
time here and I am sure you like the school wish her all the success 
in her new role. She will be missed.  
Thank you to all the parents who took time to complete the 
questionnaire.  
House winners from last week’s sports competitions are: 
Key Stage 1 Multi-skills winner – Perry 
Year 3 and 4 Dodgeball winners – O’Brien 
Year 5 and 6 Dodgeball winners – O’Brien 
Year 3 and 4 Football winners – O’Brien 
Year 5 and 6 Football winners – Dhawan 
Key Stage 1 Sportsday winner – Dhawan  
Key Stage 2 Sportsday winner – Dhawan 
Overall winning house – Dhawan  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and see you all on Monday. 
Will football be coming home? Good luck to England and 
congratulations to Nursery who have Spain and England!!  

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week Attendance Winners 

Nursery: Hoorein 

Reception: Luca 

Year 1: David 

Year 2: Kyra 

Year 3: Lana 

Year 4: Blake 

Year 5: Lillirose 

Year 6: Melody 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Place:  Year 3      98.3% 

2nd Place:  Year 5    96.8% 

3rd Place:   Year 2    96.7% 

Year 4     94.7%   

Year 1     94.5 % 

Year 6    92.2% 

Reception    86.2%      

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th July 2024 

Half term root value – Happiness     Weekly branch Value – Peace 

 

Team Points Term WINNERS 
1st O’Brien – 2220 

2nd Dhawan – 2197 
3rd  Perry – 2166 

4th Whitworth – 2152 

O’Brien will receive their prize next week.  

Dates for your diary… 
Monday 15th July – Year 5 visit Mellor Primary School 

Tuesday 16th July – Year 5 at St Anne’s High School 

Tuesday 16th July – Presentation Awards 

Monday 22nd July - Nursery family picnic 10.00 – 11.15 

Tuesday 23rd July - Reception family picnic 10.00 – 11.15 

Tuesday 23rd July – Y6 Oscars 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

Wednesday 24th July – EYFS Celebrations  

Wednesday 24th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 9am 

Friday 26th – Break Up for summer 

 

 
 
 

Summer Fair 
I know this is taking place this 

afternoon but I wanted to thank a 

few people for all their hard work 

and organisation:  

Miss Simmons 

Miss Worthington 

Heather (Parent Forum) 

Ashleigh (Parent Forum) 

Without all their hard work this fair 

would not have happened. So on 

behalf of all the All Saints 

community – THANK YOU.  

Next year, school are looking 

forward to growing the Parent 

Forum, more parental involvement 

and establishing a PTA and be a 

registered charity. This will enable 

us to receive donations from 

companies to support future events. 

I will announce next week how 

much we raised.  

 

 

 

Whole School Attendance 94.5% (Target 96%) 


